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Lisa Driscoll

From: Liesl Seitz <lieslseitz@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 11:33 AM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Arts Funding

Dear Ms. Driscoll, 
 
I am writing to you today to encourage support for the arts in Contra Costa County.  Public funding 
will assure that the arts are not exclusively for the economically privileged in the county, but rather for 
all residents.  Surely we can spare fifty-four cents each for such a cause. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Liesl M. Seitz Buchbinder 


